SPECIAL CALLED BUDGET WORK SESSION MINUTES WEDNESDAY MAY 20, 2015

AUSTIN CITY COUNCIL SPECIAL CALLED BUDGET WORK SESSION
MINUTES WEDNESDAY, MAY 20, 2015

The City Council of Austin, Texas convened in a Special Called Budget Work Session on Wednesday, May
20, 2015, City Hall, 301 W. Second Street, Austin, Texas.
Mayor Adler called the meeting to order at 9:20 a.m.
1. Briefng and discussion related to the City's five-year financial forecast.
Elaine Hart, Chief Financial Officer; Ed VanEenoo, Budget Officer; Mark Washington, Human

Resources Director; Art Acevedo, APD Chief; Brian Mannley, APD Chief of Staff; Kevin Johns,
EDD Director; Sylnovia Holt-Rabb, EDD Assistant Director; Brenda Branch, Library Director;.

2. Discussion related to the General Homestead Exemption.

Elaine Hart, Chief Financial Officer; Ed VanEenoo, Budget Officer

Mayor Adler adjourned the meeting at 1:09 p.m. without objection.

The minutes were approved on this the 4th day of June, 2015 on Mayor Pro Tem Tovo’s motion, Council
Member Pool’s second on a 10-0 vote. Council Member Garza was off the dais.



